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Naomi Manuel 

Executive Director, Epilepsy Foundation of Hawaii 

200 North Vineyard Boulevard, Suite B259 

Honolulu, HI 96817 

 
 

MEDICAL CANNABIS USE AT SCHOOL 
 
 
Hi Naomi, 
 
I was wondering if you have time to chat this week by phone for a few minutes about 
EFH's position on the use of medical cannabis by epilepsy patients at school, and your 
plans for a resurrected HB141 this upcoming session. 
 
I have an interest in this subject as a certifying provider with Hawaii's Medical Cannabis 
Program. 
 
Look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Aloha, 
 
 

 
Clifton Otto, MD 
cliftonotto@hotmail.com 
808-233-8267. 
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